
 

 

BEACON FALLS 

BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS 

 

 

 

September 11, 2017 

 

Mr. Len Greene 

Town Clerk 

Town of Beacon Falls 

10 Maple Avenue 

Beacon Falls, CT 06403 

 

Re: cancellation and rescheduling of September BOAA Hearings/Meeting 

 

 

Dear Len: 

 

Please allow this letter to act as both cancellation and rescheduling of the upcoming BOAA Hearings & Meetings. 

 

a.   The Hearing/Meetings scheduled for Monday September 18, 2017 & Tuesday September 19, 2017 have been 

cancelled. 

 

b.   The Board of Assessment Appeals has scheduled a Hearing/Meeting on Tuesday September 26, 2017 at 7:00 pm 

& Wednesday September 27, 2017 at 7:00 pm. Both sessions will take place in the Accessors Office, Ground Level, 

Beacon Falls Town Hall, 10 Maple Avenue, Beacon Falls, CT. 

 

 

Any comments of questions please feel free to contact BOAA Chairman Gary Komarowsky. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Peter A. Christensen 
Clerk 

 

cc: BOAA, BOS 

 

 


